
Cllr Andy Bullen report to DMTC 18 September 2020  
 
I am pleased to report the following: 
 
I have been involved with numerous approaches from residents of my North 
Downham Ward which I continue to follow up concerning tree safety, building 
plots and safety  
 
I am following up with Norfolk Police about establishing a local DM 
Speedwatch Team 
 
I have approached the Borough Council about availability of Borough owned 
land in Downham Market for a new Fitness Trail in the Town 
 
I have again approached the Cabinet Member for Business Development to 
suggest an informal meeting of business owners from Downham Market to 
discuss and investigate priorities to develop and maximise local business and 
career opportunities 
 
Cllr White may have mentioned he has secured funding for parking 
restrictions around Nelson Academy to address local residents concerns 
 
BCKLWN 
 
Notes from last meeting Full Council Meeting 
  
The Cabinet Environment Portfolio position has not been replaced 
 
Proposals for a new hospital in KL are being considered by the Government 
 
The  annual  canvas  of  electors  is  currently  underway 
 
* * * * * * * * * * *  
 
The Cabinet received a Report this week on the financial impact of 
Coronavirus on Borough revenue and how it will need to take at least 
£4.6million from reserves to balance the books 
 
  * * * * * * * * * * *  
 
I have attended various meetings including Environment and Communities 
Panel. There was a presentation from Water Resources East which 
mentioned the possibility of new reservoirs on the Ouse downstream from 
Kings Lynn 
 
Borough Climate Change Policy was discussed with no significant changes to 
report 
 
Thank you 
 



Andy Bullen 
 


